
 

 

 

CONSERVATION BOARD MEETING 

 

February 20, 2018 – 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

THERE WILL BE NO MEETING ON THIS 

DATE! 
 

 

 

Information and plans available for review at the Planning & Building Office located at 85 East 

Main Street.  All public are welcome to attend meetings.  Written comments may be directed to 

planning@town-victor-ny.us or mail to Planning at 85 East Main St., Victor, NY 14564 prior to 

meeting.  For additional information call 585-742-5040 
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